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IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE13/0203)  PROGRAM – 4.3: Offshore Asylum Seeker Management 
 
 
Senator Cash (Written) asked: 
 
What is the value of the contract the government has with Save the Children 
to provide services on Manus Island?  For how long?  How long does the 
government anticipate that Save the Children will be required to provide these 
services on Manus? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
As at 11 February 2013, the contract is yet to be executed for Save the 
Children. 
 


